Morning Announcements

Thursday, June 2, 2011
Day 173
The last Saturday school will be held this Saturday, June 4th.  You need to go by guidance to pay your $10 and sign up.  If your name is not on the list, you will be turned away.  YOU NEED TO SIGN UP IN GUIDANCE, or YOU WILL BE TURNED AWAY!!!
The Band will have a concert tonight at 7:30 in the auditorium.

Reminder to Co-op students:  Final exams and all assignments must be completed and turned in no later than 3:15pm on Friday, June 3rd.  These must be turned in for you to receive credit for the course!

 

Don't miss Moonlight Movie Night at 7 PM on June 11th at the Pisgah High School Track!
Seniors who do not have the required dress for graduation ceremonies needed to come to the office to let us know.  If you do not have the required dress the night of graduation, you will not be allowed to walk.
Please dismiss the varsity softball team at 1:20 this afternoon.  Teachers if at all possible, please bring your 4th Block class to the softball send off today at 1:30.  Good luck girls!!
